
Keep Newfoundland and Labrador frack-free 
 
 
Although I am not from Newfoundland and Labrador, I have serious anxiety about the continuation of fracking 
anywhere in Canada. Farmers in southern Alberta no longer have enough and safe water for their cattle, and it has to 
be trucked in. In northern BC, there have been many earthquakes recently, unheard of until a large amount of 
fracking took place. That alone should have people thinking twice. Please consider carefully. 

Sincerely, L. Foss 


